
We Are Lions 
Grade 9 Orientation 

Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 

Time: 9:30am – 12:00pm 

Location: ACS Cafeteria 

This orientation will allow our new grade 9 students to meet some of our ACS staff 
and student leaders, tour the school, find their locker, pick up spirit wear, as well as 
many other great activities.  

This event is for incoming grade 9 students ONLY (no parents). 

Students are encouraged to sign up for this half-day orientation.  

The registration link is: https://forms.office.com/r/1uCA5QGw02?origin=lprLink 

 

OR you can scan the QR Code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure you register by Wednesday June 25, 2025 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/1uCA5QGw02?origin=lprLink

